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Hello Everyone 

Enclosed is our first newsletter. The second one will be posted before out next meeting 

of the 16 May, and will include minutes of the last meeting in Dublin. Marie will take it 

that everyone has read these, and hopes the formal part of the meeting on 16th will be 

kept to a minimum. 

At this stage I would like if people submitted articles for inclusion in the next 

newsletter. 

This first issue is very small in comparison to the English newsletter but as you will 

appreciate theirs is full of letters from members. Please send me details of your thoughts 

on S.O.F.T. Ireland, details of the fundraising etc. and all will be gratefully accepted 

and published. 

To make a real success of this newsletter I need everyone’s help. 

Look forward to hearing from you. 

Regards Anne Boyle 
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